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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
To: Public Service Commission 
 
From: Division of Public Utilities 
  Philip Powlick, Director 
  Bill Duncan, Telecommunications / Water Manager 
  Ron Slusher, Utility Technical Consultant 
 
Date:  June 3, 2010 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Joint Application of the BLC Management LLC d/b/a Angles Communication 

Solutions Transfer of Control to BLC Acquisition Group, LLC.  Docket No. 10-2501-01. 
  
 
RECOMMENDATION (Acknowledgement): 
 
The Division has reviewed the amended notice submitted by BLC Management LLC d/b/a Angles 
Communication Solutions and BLC Acquisition Group, LLC that corrects the company’s name from  
Associated Telecommunications Management Solutions, LLC to Associated Telecommunications 
Management Services, LLC. The Division recommends acknowledging the correction to the name 
 
EXPLANATION: 
 
On April 22, 2010, BLC Management LLC d/b/a Angles Communication Solutions and BLC Acquisition 
Group, LLC filed a joint application for the transfer of control from BLC Management LLC d/b/a Angles 
Communication Solutions to BLC Acquisition Group, LLC.  The Division reviewed the application and 
found that it would be in the public interest to allow the transfer of control. 
 
In the joint application it was stated the BLC Acquision Group, LLC was 100% owned by Associated 
Telecommunications Management Solutions, LLC. It should have read Associated Telecommunications 
Management Services, LLC. This correction to the name of the company does not change the original 
recommendation of approval that was given by the Division on May 18, 2010. 
 
Therefore, Division recommends acknowledgement of the name correction submitted by the company. 
 
 
cc: Lance J. M. Steinhart, Attorney for BLC Management LLC 
 Michael Ginsberg, Assistant Attorney General, State of Utah 


